
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 8/3/2012 4:48:30 PM 
To: catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov (catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: cek@cpuc.ca.gov (cek@cpuc.ca.gov); Terrie D.' 'Prosper 

(terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's new tv spots — in Spanish 

Commissioner 

Thanks so much for the time earlier this week with Jesus Soto and me. You mentioned that 
you had seen the new PG&E TV spots, and I wanted to make sure you had this link to the 30 
second version in Spanish - narrated by Jesus. 

Hope you can see this version. If not, I'll get you a disc. 

Have a good weekend. 

Laura 

http://bcove.me/llx052fa 
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